
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Date: October 10, 2024 
Contact: Jayme Young 
Community Recreation Coordinator, Town of Parry Sound 
Email: jyoung@parrysound.ca 
Phone: 705-746-2701 ext. 201 

Subject: Adjusted Timing for the Annual Town of Parry Sound Santa Claus Parade 

Ho ho ho! Great news to all our festive friends in Parry Sound! This year's much-anticipated Santa 
Claus Parade on November 30th is set to be a heartwarming holiday highlight, and we're thrilled to 
spread cheer with a change that ensures everyone can join in all the holiday celebrations. 

New Starting Time: 12:00 PM 
 
We're doing a little festive dance to adjust the timing of our annual parade to start at 12:00 PM 
noon. This change ensures that all families and friends can enjoy the festive float extravaganza and 
then bounce right into the next scheduled holiday event with the arrival of the CPKC Holiday 
Train at 4:30 PM, at the CP Station, on Avenue Road. 

With the theme “I’ll be HOME for Christmas,” magical floats will parade through the streets of Parry 
Sound and transform into a wonderland filled with the warmth of community togetherness. We 
encourage all participants to embrace creativity and festive spirit. 

Special Notes for Parade Participants: An update to staging instructions and timelines will be 
circulated by the Town in the coming days.  

Let's give three cheers for the Town of Parry Sound as we come together for a magical day filled with 
holiday events that celebrate the love and unity of our small town. Grab your scarves, mittens, and 
hot cocoa, and join in for a day to remember! 

May your days be merry and bright, and we'll see you at the parade! 

For more warmth and jolly updates, everyone is urged to contact our friendly elves... erm, staff at 
the Town of Parry Sound. 

Happy Holidays! 

 


